
 

Heading The Department of Food Safety (食品安全廳 ) of the Macao 
Municipal Affairs Bureau (IAM) (市政署) – A notice regarding the 
non-compliant result of a batch of pre-packaged Kudzu product 
in Macau due to the presence of excessive sulphur dioxide. 

The 
incident 

The Department of Food Safety of the Macao IAM issued a notice 
regarding the non-compliant result of a batch of pre-packaged 
Kudzu product in Macau due to the presence of excessive 
sulphur dioxide. 
 
Affected product: 
 
 預包裝粉葛片(干葛) 

 Net weight: 600g 
 Supplier: 華記 
 Production date: 2024.09.04 
 Batch: 240904 

 
Details of products being recalled are listed in the website of the 
Department of Food Safety of the Macao IAM. 

Source Website of the Department of Food Safety of the Macao IAM 
https://www.foodsafety.gov.mo/c/news/detail/eb01cad3-dbc7-
48da-971f-00e03e0630b6 

Position of 
CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside Macao is not 
available from the website of the Department of Food Safety 
of the Macao IAM. The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) is 
investigating whether the affected product has been imported 
to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant authority for 
further information. Preliminary investigation did not identify 
local sale or import of the affected product. 

 Acquisition of the product through online purchase or 
international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it. 

https://


 
 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 
 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 
information 

NA 

Posted on: 1 November 2024 


